
 

 

 

 

2017 Queenan Fellowships for Global Health Recipients 

 
The Foundation for SMFM is pleased to announce that the 2017 Queenan Fellowships for 

Global Health have been awarded to the following individuals: 

 

Dr. Megan Foeller, a second-year Maternal-Fetal Medicine Fellow 

at Stanford University, is the recipient of the International Agency 

Mentored Research Fellowship and will spend six months in 

Geneva beginning in March 2018. While there she will be involved 

in multi-country, multicenter research projects and international 

guideline development on key maternal and perinatal health areas; 

she also will participate in international meetings and conferences. 

She has a long-standing interest in infectious diseases in pregnancy 

and aspirations to help reduce the impact of infectious disease in 

low-resource communities worldwide. 

 

 

Dr. Rebekah McCurdy, a third-year Maternal-Fetal Medicine Fellow 

at Thomas Jefferson University, is the recipient of the Visiting 

Teaching Fellowship and will spend two months as a visiting faculty 

member at Koutiala Women and Babies Hospital in Koutiala, Mali 

in the spring of 2018. She will interact with their staff and 

physicians through lectures, presentations and low-cost 

simulations in high-risk obstetrics relevant to resource-limited 

settings. She is motivated to teach not only because of compassion, 

but because mentoring others is key to sustainable change. 
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